
 

 

 

Dear Provider Partners:  

  

Effective April 1, 2022, Meridian’s Medicaid provider portal will be available on a new platform. 

Registration for the new portal opens on March 1, 2022 and can be completed at  

provider.mimeridian.com 

Registering before April 1, 2022 will help us avoid delays from the start of the transition to ensure 
authorizations and claims are processed promptly. After April 1, 2022, authorizations will be processed 
through the new provider portal. Our eligibility verification requirement claims and prior authorization 
submission processes will be changing.  

To support a smooth transition, Meridian’s Provider Relations team is hosting Portal Training and Q&A 

Sessions through the month of March. You can attend one of these sessions with the meeting information 

below.   

Join via Zoom! 
Meeting ID: 916 7463 5081 

Password: 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For questions, please contact your Provider Services Relations Representative or call Meridian Provider 
Services at 888-437-0606 (TTY 711) Monday through Friday 8 a.m. to 6:30 p.m.  

March 31 
4 PM 

March 31 
12 Noon 

March 10 
8 AM 

March 15 
12 Noon 

March 17 
4 PM 

March 24 
12 Noon 

March 22 
8 AM 

March 29 
4 PM 

March 31 
8 AM 


